
JHF exchanged opinions with the Undersecretary of the Ministry of Housing and 
Urban Planning of Chile 

 
The officers of JHF exchanged opinions with the Undersecretary of the Ministry of Housing 
and Urban Planning of Chile regarding the housing and housing finance market in both 
countries on June 14, 2019 in Tokyo, Japan. 
 
The Undersecretary expressed a strong interest in the scheme of disaster recovery housing 
loans of JHF as Chile has a lot of earthquakes. He was also interested in the securitization 
business of JHF.  
 
He had also visited the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism of Japan 
before he exchanged opinions with the officers of JHF. 

 

 


